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I enclose a copy letter from the Sunday Times, the contents 
of which will I am sure be familiar to you. 

I have to say I can see little difference between 
compensation for the haemophiliacs who contractd AIDS 
through tainted blood, and compensation for others who 
contracted AIDS through a similar cause. There seems to me 

to be no distinction between the two groups whatsoever. I 

do hcpe the government will be logical and consistent in its 
policy and help this group of people also. 

Yours ever 

GRO-C 

ALISTA,IR BCURT MP 

enc. 
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